NDP: Decision on rescheduling the implementation of the pharmaceutical factory investment project with GMP-ASEAN and EU-GMP standards
On 28 Aug 2020, National Day Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company announced the Decision on rescheduling the implementation of the pharmaceutical factory investment project with GMP-ASEAN and EU-GMP standards as follows: 
Article 1: Approve the policy on rescheduling the implementation of the investment project of a PHARMACEUTICAL PLANT MEETING GMP-ASEAN AND EU-GMP STANDARD OF National Day Pharmaceutical Joint Stock Company with details as follows: 
1. Specific rescheduling contents: 
- Construction of workshops, installation of machinery and equipment, official operation

2. Rescheduling time: 14 months, specifically: 
- Factory construction: from October 2020 to September 2021

- Installation of machinery and equipment: from October 2021 to November 2021

- Official activities: from December 2021 onwards

3. Explanation for rescheduling: Due to the limited capacity of the industrial zone's wastewater treatment, it is difficult to apply for the connection for discharge, leading to the environmental impact assessment report file being interrupted and prolonged

4. Plan on continuing to implement the project: Carrying out the construction work right after being licensed by the competent agency 

- Factory construction: 12 months from the date of receiving the construction permit  

- Equipment installation and commissioning: 02 months from the completion of construction of the raw part

- Official operation: Immediately after completing the commissioning test, acceptance

Article 2: The Management Board, functional departments and the Project Management Board are responsible for implementing this decision. The decision takes effect from the date of signing
